
Please register my continued objection in regard to the proposed Quarry. 
Nothing I have heard at the enquiry has changed my sincere concerns for environmental 
and particularly air pollution damage. 
The close proximity to several schools should be a huge factor in the decision making. 
Kind regards 
Joanne Jones  
Cookley resident  
 


